
 

On Friday 14th March, 8 of our Year 10 
mathematicians took part in the Maths 
Feast Competition at James Hornsby 
School. 
Each round was designed to test 
mathematical problem solving and 
knowledge. 
Our Pupils particularly enjoyed a 
'broken calculator round' in which you 
had to work out which button on the 
calculator was broken from some 
questions and answers. 
They stood out for their ability to work 
together and for treating each other 
with kindness and respect throughout 
the competition. 
The organisers also spoke to the pupils 
about potential careers involving 
mathematics and various options for 
post-16 study. 
Well done to all the pupils who 
represented Woodlands School. 


